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Jeffrey Adams

From: Lolly Champion <lolly.champ@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2022 10:54 PM
To: Bruce St. Denis; Jeffrey Adams; Jennifer Barrett; Katie Hillenhagen; Karen La Bonte; 

Nancy McCarthy; Sam Steidel; Robin Risley; Brandon Ogilvie; Mike Benefield
Subject: A vigil to save one of the last forested wetlands!

This is a call out to every person 

 concerned for our community's environment and ready to   
join with friends and neighbors to protect Cannon Beach's 

 forest, beach, sea, monoliths 
 and the last of our Forested Wetlands  

from development and continued urbanization. 
Take a walk around the S. Hemlock Street and Forest Lawn Road,  

forested wetland to count the trees, observe the wetland flora, and fauna, 
and know that every moment this natural setting is filtering water, sucking the carbon dioxide 

from the air, providing homes for small aquatic creatures and an amazing assortment of ground 
creatures that all play a part in a chain of events that cannot be replicated anywhere else, except 

in a forested wetland. Now visualize roads, an alley and more houses on stills of 

a Cluster Home Development.  
 

Let's join together this Saturday afternoon to save this Forested Wetlands now and preserve it for 
the future.  

There will be an information table, refreshments and an opportunity to register your 
concerns.  Bring a sign! 

 Vigil Information below! 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 FORESTED WETLAND VIGIL!  

June 11, 2022  

 from 3-4pm  

GATHER ON 

 FOREST LAWN ROAD 

 Come and learn how to help 
 protect one of the last  

forested wetlands  
in Cannon Beach from a 

 developer’s plans  
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to subdivide 
 and build Cluster Homes there!  
Concerned community members, 
 neighbors, and visitors welcome  

________________________________________________________________________________
___________  

 
A SECOND VIGIL IS PLANNED THE FOLLOWING SATURDAY 

JUNE 18TH! 
  SAME TIME ~ SAME PLACE 

SEE YOU THERE! 
 
 
 


